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By way of this letter, we are asking the province to remove exemptions listed within section 400.1 (1) 
of the Municipal Act pertaining to Crown owned facilities, specifically campgrounds.

Sincerely

/ Janice Jackic:?v'-'Mayor Town of South Bruce Peninsula 
Janice.jackson@southbrucepeninsula.com 
519-534-1400 
ext. 200

cc. MPP Bill Walker

www.southbrucepeninsula.com


